
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, May 25, 2021 8:42 AM 
'Eugene Hennelly' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/25/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04238-2021 

Subject: RE: Request to be added to mailing list for Docket 20210015 

Good morning, 

Per your request we have added you to Dkt 20210015-EI as an interested person. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Eugene Hennelly <ehennelly@schonfeld.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 7:33 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request to be added to mailing list for Docket 20210015 

Hi, I'm looking to be added to the mailing list for Docket 20210015 (Florida Power & Light Rate Case), to 
receive notifications when there's been updates to the docket. Please let me know if any additional information 
required from me. 

Thanks much, 
Gene 

Gene Hennelly 

SCHONFELD STRATEGIC ADVISORS LLC 
T: (469) 884-1305 
M: (516) 633-9646 
E: ehennelly@schonfeld.com 
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The contents of this message, including any attachments, are meant solely for the intended recipient and may be confidential, 
privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. If you receive this message in error, immediately alert the sender by reply e-mail, 
delete it and any attachments or copies from your systems, and do not read, disclose, distribute, or otherwise use the information 
contained herein. We do not waive any confidentiality or privilege if this message was misdirected. This e-mail does not constitute an 
offer to sell or a solicitation to buy any securities or an offer of any investment advisory services. If you reply to this email please 
note that we invest in securities and do not want to receive material, non-public information and you are instructed not to 
communicate any such information to us. We do not agree to keep confidential any information you provide nor restrict our trading 
activity, except as agreed pursuant to a written confidentiality agreement duly executed by us. We reserve the right to monitor and 
review the content of all messages sent to or from this e-mail address. 




